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Boeing Union Battle Reignites Under Expedited Election Rules

News

11.08.15


Mike Carrouth was quoted in The Post and Courier on November 8, 2015. The article “Boeing Union

Battle Reignites Under Expedited Election Rules” examined a new study that shows rules designed

to expedite union elections are putting employers at a disadvantage.

Mike said, “Unions filing a petition are possibly still getting accustomed to what they have to do. This

could just be the calm before the storm.”

To read the full article, please visit The Post and Courier.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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